
June 30, A.S. LVIII

Unto Their Royal Majesties Louis LeCoffrier and Sadb ingen Donnchadha, Their Royal
Highnesses Wigthegn and Neassa, Their Excellencies Ólafr and Malachy, Seneschal Mistress
Giovanna Adimari, and the populace of Cynnabar do we, Captain Bjarki Bjornson and Lady
Valka Iansdottir, humbly submit this letter of intent to request consideration for the role of the
next Baron and Baroness of the Barony of Cynnabar.

We both have long histories with the Barony, and we missed the people and the traditions
unique to Cynnabar while we were away. During our travels the light from the Tower of
Cynnabar was a beacon shining across many kingdoms to call us home.

Both of us have served the Barony in different ways, including holding officer positions, running
lunch taverns, assisting with feasts, and running events. We have participated in fencing, heavy
fighting and archery, as well practicing different areas in the arts and sciences like fiber arts,
bead making, and leatherwork. We are always willing to lend a hand in set up or tear down, and
we are ready to deepen our commitment to Cynnabar by serving in this capacity.

We come to the position with the goal of continuing efforts to add numbers to our group in the
future, as well as to restore enthusiasm as the SCA continues to return to full participation. We
strive to uphold the quality leadership demonstrated by previous administrations, honorably
represent our Barony to the Crown, communicate the Crown’s wishes to the populace of the
Barony, and pursue recognition of the varied accomplishments of this talented group.

While we will never understand completely the great responsibility that is inherent in the
position, we aspire to be deemed worthy by the Crown and the great people of our Barony. We
are willing to seek help, guidance, and input from others in order to overcome the obstacles to
thrive in the position.

With deepest regards,

Captain Bjarki Bjornson and Lady Valka Iansdottir


